Jody Helm

Enid, Ok 73703.
March 24,2021
Oklahoma State Senator Roland Pederson
RE: Secretary of County Election Board
Dear Senator,
As an experienced Sheriff with 15 years Law Enforcement and jail experience and 9 years oilfield experience, the position for Secretary of County Election Board sparked my interest. When reviewing the position requirements, I was excited to find that my qualifications and personal strengths align with your needs and mission.
I bring a comprehensive set of skills that I believe will be valuable to the County Election Board. In my Sheriff role and law enforcement knowledge, I have honed my management abilities along with my ability to work as a team member providing a firm foundation for the Secretary of Election Board position. My communication, people centric nature and compassion have afforded me excellent skills
I have an excellent track record for safety and have more than 1600 hours of law Enforcement training. My knowledge as a leader makes me a great addition to your team.
I am excited to contribute my talents and proficiencies as a law enforcement leader toward your team's efforts. As an engaging communicator with a proven track record as Sheriff, along with my focus on building strong professional relationships has been a beneficial asset throughout my career.
Please review my enclosed resume for a more in-depth illustration of my work history and accomplishments. I would appreciate the opportunity to interview at any time. I'm eager to discuss how my personality and background fit the Secretary of County Election Board role.
Thank you in advance for your consideration.
Best Regards,
Jody Helm

Jody Helm

	Enid, Ok 73703.	
March 24 2021		

March 24,2021

Oklahoma State Senator Roland Pederson

RE: Secretary of County Election Board

Dear Senator,

I would like to assure all interested parties that I have no plans to become an elected Official any time soon or in the future. I stated this to Senator Pederson when he contacted me about this position several weeks back and have given the matter more thought and still have no desire to be an Elected Official. Feel free to contact me at any time if needed.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Best Regards,

Jody Helm